
 
 

  
 

NOTIFICATION 
Ban Mai Subdistrict Administrative Organization 

Subject: Avoid Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts from Performing Duties Policy 
(No Gift Policy) 

Fiscal Year B.E. 2567 (A.D. 2024) 
 

 
 Ban Mai Subdistrict Administrative Organization pays attention to the 
reformation that will result in significantly changes for the people, as well as improve the 
Thai bureaucratic system to be fair, transparent and enhance good governance. Furthermore  
Ban Mai Subdistrict Administrative Organization supports and promotes personnel ethics and 
maintains standard disciplinary procedures within the organization to be a role model. These will 
promote the perception of positive image of the agency and build trust form the people.        
It contributes to the agency's performance of duties of prevention and suppression of corruption 
with rapidity, fairness, honesty, professional, transparency and accountability, without the 
misbehavior of exercising public power for personal again. In this regard, to manifest                
this intention, Ban Mai Subdistrict Administrative Organization announces its commitment that 
all executives and officers will not accept all kinds of presents and gifts, regardless during, 
before and after performing duties (No Gift Policy), which will cause corruption and misconduct, 
and also comply with the Notification of the National Anti-Corruption Commission on the Criteria 
of the Acceptance of Assets or Other Benefits on Ethical Basis of the Public Official B.E. 2563 
(A.D. 2020) as well. 

 From now onwards, 

  Announced on December 27, B.E. 2566 (A.D. 2023) 
 
 

                      (Mr. Khamron Thantham) 
       Chief Executive of the Ban Mai Subdistrict Administrative Organization 
 


